The Assumptionists Philippines Newsletter
Last Updated Monday, 26 November 2018 11:54




The Assumptionists Philippines Newsletter
Last Updated Monday, 26 November 2018 11:54

ASSUMPTIONISTS
PHILIPPINES

Perpetual vows of Br. Eddy
Gonzalez, new website & more

Happy Feast Day to one and all. We are very happy to
launch the newly updated and vibrant AA website. Qur
webiste will tour you around the many important
aspects of the life and mission of the Augustinians of
the Assumption in the Philippines. It is our hope that
through this we will be able to enrich and strengthen
our bonds of solidarity, friendship and collaboration.
Please feel free to answer three very simple

gquestions so that we may improve our contents. Happy
browsing everyone.

Sincerly yours in Christ,

Feros Amparo, A.A.
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